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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

14th June 2019

[image: image3.jpg]




Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Never give Up’!  Well done to the following children: 
Reception: Amelia McCaughey   Year 1: Harry Forsyth    Year 2:  Millie Halliman    
Year 3: Joshua White   Year 4:  William Morgan-Darnell   Year 5: Jessie O’Connor 
Year 6: Mia Mason + Freya Buckley 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 for best attendance this week!  100%!
Gateshead Holiday Activities

More than 400 places per day of free activities will be available in the summer holidays thanks to funding that Gateshead Council has secured from the government.

The free activities are available to children aged between 5 and 18 with a packed lunch or hot meal also provided.  Activities include sport, dance, arts, crafts and drama throughout the six week holiday.

Organisations from across Gateshead are involved including at Bensham, Teams, Felling, Deckham, Beacon Lough, Birtley, Blaydon, Winlaton, Highfield and Chopwell.   

Register your details to receive updates - www.gateshead.gov.uk/activitiesandfood or contact the team on 0191 433 3024 / 8117.

School Uniform Orders 

Reminder: School uniform can be ordered online at www.studentuniform.co.uk/pps052 and can be delivered to school or your home address.

**NUT FREE SCHOOL**

Please remember when making a packed lunch for your child that we are a nut free school due to the risk of an allergic reaction from a number of our children.  Biscuits and cakes with hazelnut spread or almonds should be avoided. 
Sports Days

Weather permitting we will be holding our two Sports Days next week!! Please make sure your child comes to school with their P.E. kit including a t-shirt with their team colour, a water bottle and a cap.

Arrive for a 1.30pm start to see your child compete!  Please make your way to the school field via the Key Stage 2 pathway and gate. Some seating will be available along the length of the field closest to school.

To help us with Health & Safety we ask that you do not come over to the children’s side nor shout them over to you. 

At the end of the event children will be taken back in to school and dismissed from their usual doors.  We would appreciate it if all parents and carers stayed on the field until we have it cleared of children.
Guitar/Pitch Perfect Cancelled!
Please note that Guitar lessons and Pitch Perfect Club will not take place on Thursday 20 June due to KS2 Sports Day.
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